
Student Government is hosting a sugar 

pumpkin sale at OPS! 

 

 
 

Friday, October 21st 

on the front lawn from 3-4 p.m. 

 
All proceeds will support local and global philanthropic 

efforts. 
Please send in pre-orders by Friday, October 14th. 

------------------------------------------Due 10/14--------------------------------------- 

Name: __________________________________________ 

Grade/Class ____________________________ 

Number of pumpkins ______ X $5.00 = ____________________ 

Please make all checks payable to the Oradell Board of Ed 


